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Priest Recruitment Updates 

Profile update: Our Priest profile has been uploaded on the Diocesan website. 

Our next step is to create 6 interview questions and practice a mock interview.    

Prayer: We pray to you Lord with trust, as you lead us with your love on our 

journey for a new vicar. Give us wisdom as we search for someone filled with 

love for the Lord. A person who is compassionate and excited to be a part of our 

church family here at Chelan, St. Andrew’s Episcopal Church.  

 

Flower Chart Sign-up Reminder 

Altar Guild members select and arrange the altar flowers for 

Sunday services. We encourage the donation of flowers for 

the altar as an opportunity for donors to dedicate these flower 

arrangements in memory or in honor of special persons or 

occasions in their lives.  

 

The flower chart is located in the Parish Hall on the back wall.  The suggested donation is $20. 

If the date you want to use already has a name written down, you can still use that date. There 

can be more than one name on the calendar date.  

 

Save the Date 

Marci Hale will conducting this year’s Good Friday Service music 

concert on April 7th at North Shore Bible Church at 7:00 p.m.  We 

hope you will attend!

Daylight Savings Time begins Sunday, March 12th.  

 



The Rev. Tony Green Steps into the Pulpit 
 

Experienced and beloved supply priest leads St. Andrew’s worship services. 

 

CHELAN – As many of you have noticed, the Rev. Tony Green has joined our 

congregation as the Bishop’s Committee seeks a new, permanent priest after the 

retirement of previous priest, Rev. Linda Mayer.  

 

With 17 years of experience as a supply priest in the 

Diocese of Spokane, as well as at many different 

parishes in various dioceses, including Atlanta, 

Georgia, Rev. Green has demonstrated excellent 

skills, an articulate voice, and unique observations.  

 

Rev. Green studied at Wenatchee Valley College, 

Central Washington University, and the Toronto 

School of Theology, where he gained his Masters of 

Divinity degree. In addition, he obtained a Nursing 

Assistant Certificate from the Washington State 

Dept. of Health.  

 

 

“We are so blessed to have Tony Green temporarily 

join our liturgical team at St. Andrew’s Chelan,” 

Bishop’s Warden Linda Cox said. “He brings us a 

new perspective to Sunday services that is forthright 

and illuminating.  

 

 

Rev. Green lives with his wife Jeannette Larson and 

daughter Bayley in Wenatchee. His wife works at 

Confluence Health in the budget department.  

 

By:  Terry J. LaBrue, APR 
 

 



Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper 

 

After missing the last two years, our annual shrove Tuesday men’s pancake supper was held. 

Church members volunteered their time to make a delicsious meal of pancakes, ham and 

applesauce. Parishioners and community members joined in the Parish Hall for delicious food 

and conversation. Thank you Jeff LaPorte for spearheading our function and to everyone who 

volunteered their time and talent! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday  

Ed McLain—8 

Adam Rynd—11 

Bill Fenton—12 

Cheyenne Bowthorpe—31 

 

 

May the road rise up to meet you. May the wind be always at your back. 
May the sun shine warm upon your face; the rains fall soft upon your 
fields and until we meet again, may God hold you in the palm of His 

hand. This traditional Irish blessing is an ancient Celtic prayer. 



March Calendar 

 

March 2, 9, 16, 23, 30 Ladies AA—12:00 p.m. 

March 5—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

March 12—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

March 16—Bishop’s Committee—3:00 p.m. 

March 19—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

March 25—Spring Gathering—Moses Lake 

March 26—Holy Eucharist—10:00 a.m. 

Mon-Sat—AA—6:30-7:30 a.m. 
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